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February 28, 1958

Mr. S. B. Morss
R. #3

Bradford, Mass,.
Dear Mr. Morss;

My this letter serve as confirmation of your
reception report concerning our frequency test
program broadcast on Wednesday, February 26, 1958.

The information described in your report is
correct as stated and proves your reception of our
station.

May we thank you for your interest and wish you
continued sucess in your DX listening.

Kindes /; gard
/H“'lh 7 /; z/

: Lloyd Ge Howe
LGH:MH Chief Engineer



